
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  9/26/20 
Start time:   9:10 PM, at the Wallkill Field 
Present:   9 members, 0 guests 
 
 
● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site. 
● Warren Batson noted that the club membership is at approximately 47. 
● Peter Jagich reported on the club’s financial status for Fred DiMaria. 
● Field report, Wallkill:  This is the last weekend for the flying season for Wallkill.  We 

will break down the field equipment today after the meeting.  Warren will be picking 
up the flight tables to bring home for repairs at a later time. 

● Field report, Redwing:  There has been a good turnout of members each Thursday 
evening.  Peter will check with the soccer people to understand when they will be 
finished using the field on Saturdays. 

● Next month’s meeting will be at the Redwing field for now unless other arrangements 
are made. 

● Warren updated the members present with what is going on up at the Aerodrome. 
● Peter mentioned that the board will look into possible changes to be made to the 

Bylaws to handle voting via email or virtual during “Zoom” meetings. 
● A reminder to all to renew their FAA registrations that are due the end of this year. 
● If we do have a meeting via “Zoom”, Peter will send out instructions to members on 

how to join. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned:   9:30 AM 
 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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